
November 29, 2020 

Our Leadership Team  
Pastor                                           Ryan Mills   

Deacon Chairman Mark Stout 

Administrative Assistant Norma Ring 

Treasurer                                           Polly Sturgill 

Assistant Treasurer                              Glenda Gardner 

Budget Chairman Sam Sweeney 

Personnel Chairman Mike Fariss 

FBCH 
 November 29 December 6 

Nursery - 
Sunday School 

Currently  
unavailable 

Currently  
unavailable 

Nursery - 
Worship Service 

Returning soon! Returning soon! 

Children's 
Breakfast 

 
Currently  

unavailable 
 

Currently  
Unavailable 

    

Ushers  Deacon 

Please see Pat Sharp to volunteer  Betty Williams 

    

Audio, Video, and Computer Operators 

Dr. Mike Fariss, Greg Yonce, Steve Williams 

To place an Event or Announcement in the bulletin: 

Submit requests to Norma in the Church Office no later than 3pm on Wednesday for 

that Sunday’s bulletin. Submissions should be less than 350 characters (including 

spaces) or 60 words. FBCH reserves the right to correct or adjust submissions as 

needed. 

MINISTRY NEEDS 

Backpack Ministry items needed: 

Applesauce, fruit, granola bars, individual boxes of  
spaghetti, mac & cheese 

Food Pantry items needed: 

Dec. 6    -   Pinto beans & Cornbread mix 
Dec. 13  -   Soups & crackers 
Dec. 20  -   Canned meats & Canned fruits 
Dec. 27  -   Cereals 

God's Handy Helpers have a firewood cutting party 
planned for December 5th at 9am. We will be cutting 
firewood to distribute to the needy for winter.  
Contact Dan Huff at 730-0099 for more information. 

Student Led HS Youth Ministry “Praise House” will 
meet on Dec.10th @ 6pm in the Fellowship Hall.  All 
High School students are invited to participate!! 

We will be collecting for the Lottie Moon Offering  
throughout December.   
 
“You’re a part of this eternal work through your giving, 
your praying, your sending, and your going.  Every 
church, regardless of its size or resources, has a part to 
play in reaching every nation with the gospel.  And the 
nations are waiting.”   
 
Thank you for doing your part. 
Dr. Paul Chitwood, President 
of IMB   

Jesus   FIRST  

Neighbors   FIRST  

Love   FIRST  

That’s   FIRST Baptist! 

1401 N. Main Street 

Hillsville, VA 24343 

(276) 728-7801 

 www.fbchillsville.org 

fbchillsville@gmail.com 

fbcpastormills@gmail.com 

First Baptist Church  
of Hillsville 

...a place to call home. 

 



FBCH’S WEEK 

AT A 

GLANCE... 
Welcome  

  

Worship & Praise “When We All Get to Heaven” 

 “Lead On, O King Eternal” 

  

Scripture Reading Isaiah 40:28-31 

  

Worship & Praise “Everlasting God” 

  

Message “The Coming of Christ: Preparation” 

 Isaiah 40 

  

Invitation “Here I Am to Worship” 

  

Closing  

  

As We Go  

WORSHIP SERVICE S November 29 

  Sunday School (online) 

10am  Prayer Meeting 

10:30am   Worship Service 

M November 30 

   

   

   

T December 1 

   

   

   

W December 2 

   

7pm  Bible Study (online) 

   

T December 3 

   

   

   

F December 4 

   

   

   

S December 5 

   

9am  God’s Handy Helpers meet 

   

S December 6 

  Sunday School (online) 

10am  Prayer Meeting 

10:30am   Worship Service 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Nursery and one combined Adult Sunday 
School class are tentatively scheduled to resume 
in person in January 2021. We are in need of addi-
tional volunteers to teach our children’s classes on a 
rotating basis beginning in the spring—if interested, 
please contact the office at fbchillsville@gmail.com. 

The Cemetery committee will resume meetings  
December 13th @ 12pm (noon) and will continue on 
the 2nd Sunday of every month. 

Virginia Baptist Foundation is offering college 
scholarships.  Apply online at vbfinc.org/
scholarships.  Deadline is January 31, 2021. 

Wednesday Night Bible Study - Pastor Ryan is 
online in the book of James. Join us to get into God’s 
Word and grow! 

The Carroll County Christmas Fund is asking for 
donations.  If you would like to donate, please send 
donations to: 

Carroll County Christmas Fund 
             c/o Dawn Auction Company 
             235 West Stuart Drive 
             Hillsville, VA  24343 
You can also call them at (276) 728-9181. 

 
There will be an Angel Tree 
this Christmas at FBCH!  
We hope to have these 
opportunities available for 
you on December 6, and 
purchased gifts will be due 
back to the church by 
December 20. Be blessed 
by sharing a  blessing with 
another family and child this 
year! 

The voice of one calling out, 
“Clear the way for the LORD in the wilderness; 

Make straight in the desert a highway for our God.”   
Isaiah 40:3 


